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Newsletter 3 

Easter 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The term that started with ice, storms and threats of snow is finishing with sunshine and sun-
glasses!  

It's been a wonderful term filled with fantastic learning opportunities, sporting events, musical per-
formances, fun, flowers and friendship. I am incredibly proud of how our children have lived out 
our school’s values each day.   

And, as always, grateful for the dedicated work of the staff team and for your support and encour-
agement. On a personal note, I was humbled by your kind messages and good wishes following 
the news that I would be leaving after the Summer term. Thank you to you all.  

As we approach the celebration of Easter, we take a moment to reflect on the themes of hope, 
renewal, and the promise of new beginnings. We also prepare ourselves for all the fun of the 
Summer term!  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank our staff, governors, and families for their continued 
support and dedication to our school community. I wish you all a restful and blessed Easter, filled 
with peace and joy  
Happy Easter!  
 
Mr T Moran 
Headteacher 

 Congratulations to everyone who  

participated in  

the cross country event at Falmouth School.  

You all performed excellently and represented  

the school brilliantly.  

We’re so proud of you all! 



March 

Mon 31st-Tues 1st April Parent Consultations 

April 

Tues 1st Y1 & Y3 Glendurgan Trip 

Tues 1st  Y2 Trelissick Gardens Trip 

Weds 2nd—End of Term Mass  

Thurs 3rd Y4 Brass performance 11.15am 

Fri 4th Easter Trail & Dress Down 

Mon 7th—Mon 21st EASTER HOLIDAYS 

Weds 16th Reception admissions 2025 Offer Day 

Thurs 24th  Governors Meeting 

Fri 25th PTA Coin Trail 

Tues 29th RNLI Meet the Lifeguard 

May 

Thursday 1st Polling Day (school open as normal) 

Fri 2nd Dress Down Day 

Mon 5th BANK HOLIDAY 

Tues 6th May Bags 2 School PTA Collection 

Fri 9th Dress Down Day 

Mon 12th-Thurs 15th Y6 SATs 

Fri 16th  Dress Down Day 

Fri 23rs Dress Down Day 

Mon 26th-Fri 30th HALF TERM 
June 

Mon 2nd INSET DAY (School closed) 

Fri 6th PTA Summer Fair 

Sun 8th First Holy Communion—St Mary’s Church 

Mon 9th-Weds 11th  Y5 Residential  

Mon 16th Tempest Class photos 

Tues 17th – Fri 20th Y6 London Trip 

Mon 23rd Sports Day 

Weds 25th Reception  new intake Induction 

Thurs 26th  Reception new intake Induction 

Thurs 26th-Fri 27th Falmouth School Induction  

Mon 30th Penryn College Induction 

July 

Tues 1st Sports Day (reserve date) 

Weds 2nd  Reception new intake Induction 

Thurs 3rd Reception new intake Induction 

Thurs 3rd-Fri 4th Y4 Residential 

Weds 9th Reception new intake Teddy Bear’s Picnic &  

Welcome Meeting 

Mon 21st PTA Rainbow Run 

Weds 9th Reception new intake Welcome Meeting 3.30pm 

Weds 23rd LAST DAY OF TERM 

All Parents are very welcome to attend every:- 

Monday 2.45pm School Liturgy 

Friday 2.45pm Celebration Assembly 

Class 2 have been busy growing 

plants this half term. They have 

found out about what could 

happen if you grow plants un-

der different conditions. They 

now know that it is really im-

portant to take care of plants 

and give them water, warmth 

and light to survive.   

 

 

 
Young children have a hard time understanding Lent. One way of 

explaining Lent is that it's a time to bring us closer to God. The 

church encourages prayer, fasting and almsgiving during this peri-

od. During this time, we attempt to incorporate activities in our 

daily lives which will strengthen us.  

Many people "give up" something important to them for the 40 
days of Lent. To learn how to sacrifice or give up things is a way of 
learning unselfishness. This year we are inviting you to donate to 
CAFOD donations can help families who are threatened by climate 
change and ongoing conflicts.  Your support can help these families 
to rebuild their lives and prepare for a brighter future.  

So, on Friday 4th April we will be holding our annual Easter Trail. 
On this day, the children can wear home clothes and  send a 
donation to CAFOD.  

 Please see the link to donate, as we are no longer 
accepting cash payments 

https://cafod.org.uk/ 



Class 4 have had a fantastic Spring 2 term!  

They have worked incredibly hard in maths, tackling the challenges of fractions with determination and 

perseverance—I’m so proud of their progress.  

In English, we have written our own stories inspired by Greta and the Giants and added beautifully craft-

ed books to our collection from last term, which was based on Hansel and Gretel. Our topic on natural 

resources has been a hit! The children researched economic minerals and created an engaging slideshow 

using Chromebooks. In science, we had lots of fun making string telephones to explore how vibrations cre-

ate sound waves.  

We’ve also had wonderful opportunities to engage with our local community. The children were a joy to 

take on the St Piran’s Parade, where they sang and danced brilliantly. For the Spring Festival, they produced 

stunning fork and watercolour paintings of flowers.  

An exciting highlight this term has been learning to play a brass instrument. We can’t wait to share our 

progress with you at our performance on Thursday, 3rd April, in our classroom.  

I am so incredibly proud of all that Class 4 has achieved!  

This term Y5 have focused on developing our love of reading through our reading for pleasure sessions. We have also enjoyed learning about the life 

cycles of plants and were amazed to find the different parts of daffodils, including the seeds (hopefully we can use these to grow some more). We 

have been busy geographers this term and have been learning the many skills geographers use to discover the world around them. We have been 

busy delving into our legend story and next week we will be writing our own legends.    



MENU CHANGE 

Our new menu for Spring /Summer starts after Easter, please see below. 

Please remember to book your child’s meals on Parent Pay every day.  

If a meal isn’t booked the kitchen can only offer a baked potato. 

World Book Day 2025 

 

 

 

We are now a cash free 

school! 

If you wish to pay by cash for 

trips, dinner money, breakfast 

club or wraparound please con-

tact the office for a Pay Point  

letter. 






